
Safety Advisory Committee Report to 
Academic Senate 

October 25th, 2023 

 

 

Announcements:  
• Chris Glaser is no longer Executive Secretary for College Safety.  Chris took a position 

with the district office.  Chris is still the committee’s Classified Co-Chair. 
• Data has shown that we have up to 10,000 students on campus on peak days.  Proper 

staffing will be maintained during these peak periods. 
 

Completed Items: 
• 2023 Annual Security Report has been completed and posted. 

 

Upcoming Items:  
• Charge Review  
• Night walks will be scheduled after the time changes for Campus and Center Locations 

will be scheduled for committee members to assess any lighting/safety issue with a 
college safety officer. 

• Bollards to prevent vehicles on campus interior.  M&O has the project.  This project has 
been modified to change from bollards to a gate type infrastructure to allow easier 
access to interior campus when needed.   

• Review of emergency response procedures. 
• Training for Campus Security Authority personnel will be created to deal with sensitive 

student populations.  This will also be made available to all staff in the Office of Student 
Life and any other staff as necessary. 

• Emergency Response Plan lockdown training exercise is planned for February. 
• AED’s – Currently there are eight on campus with 40 on order along with new signage.  

They should be here before the end of the semester. 
 

 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Roy Allard, Faculty Co-Chair 
Joe Grubbs, Administrative Co-Chair 
Chris Glaser, Classified Co-Chair 
 

https://www.bakersfieldcollege.edu/campus-life/college-safety/annual-security-report/2023/index.html
https://www.bakersfieldcollege.edu/campus-life/college-safety/campus-security-authorities.html
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